
If you have any questions, please contact the campaign office at 281-497-1500 ext. 105 or  

at campaign@stjohnvianney.org 

  ST. JOHN VIANNEY CATHOLIC CHURCH 

Capital Campaign Newsletter 

Vol. VII March 7  and  March 8,  2015 

Thank You! 

 “Thank you” to everyone who has given so generously to the campaign. Many of 

those who have attended a reception have made their gift. If you attended a reception 

and have yet to make a gift, we ask that you prayerfully consider what you can do to 

help with the success of the campaign.  

Your pledges are needed! Please keep in mind that we are asking everyone to consider a 

pledge of $5,000 over the next 3 years. We also need pledges of $10,000, $15,000, 

$25,000, $50,000 or more to be successful. If you are unable to pledge $5,000, please 

consider a three-year pledge to the best of your ability. It is of utmost importance that 

every family truly makes a sacrifice to the campaign.  

We know that everyone cannot make the same size gift, what we are  

asking for is the same size sacrifice! 

Attention Volunteers 

Please make sure you mark your 

calendars for our Volunteer 

Orientation Meeting for phone 

calls and home visit volunteers 

on March 11th in the Activity 

Center at 7:00 pm. See you there!  

Campaign Prayer 

Heavenly Father, you have made us your own through your only 

begotten Son.  Through the gift of  our Catholic Faith, we are able to 

grow in our knowledge of  you, to ever praise you and to serve you with 

our whole lives.  You bestow these blessings upon us in a most special 

way through our parish family.  We ask you to bless our parish in all of  

our efforts to love you and to make you loved by all.  We humbly ask 

that you pour forth your graces upon our mission of  Continuing the Vi-

sion of  St. John Vianney Parish so that we may truly be a people who al-

ways seek You and desire to give You glory.   

We ask this through Christ our Lord.   

Amen. 


